
Volume 1/Issue 2   April 2023 

For more information contact: 
Oleksa Rewa 
Principle Investigator 
rewa@ualberta.ca  
 

Dawn Opgenorth 
Project Manager 
 dawno@ualberta.ca 
 

Pilot Study Results 
presented at ISICEM 

Preliminary results from the 
LIBERATE Pilot study were 
presented at the 42 
International Symposium on 
Intensive Care and Emergency 
Medicine (ISICEM) by 
Sebastian Kilcommons.  

A full analysis of pilot study 
data will be conducted in the 
coming months with plans to 
publish a manuscript later 
this year. 

Study Recruitment 

 

Site Total 
enrolled 

Grey Nuns Hospital ICU 25 
Misericordia Hospital 
ICU 9 

U of A Hospital GSICU 7 
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Participating sites 
• Grey Nuns Hospital ICU 
• Misericordia Hospital ICU 
• University of Alberta 

Hospital GSICU 

Upcoming sites in 2023 
• Sturgeon Hospital ICU 
• Rockyview Hospital ICU 
 

The LIBERATE Study is supported by the Canadian Critical Care Trials Group, the Alberta 
Clinical Care Strategic Clinical Network, and the University Hospital Foundation Medical 
Research and Kaye Fund 

 

NEWSLETTER 

Greetings to the LIBERATE Study Teams and thank you for your work on the 
LIBERATE Study thus far. 

The first quarter of 2023 has been dedicated to recruitment of new study sites. 
An update of the LIBERATE Study was presented to the Canadian Critical Care 
Trials Group (CCCTG) Winter Meeting in Lake Louise. Sites in Alberta, Ontario and 
Saskatchewan have expressed interest in participating. 

In addition, discussions are currently taking place with the Hcor Research 
Institute about conducting LIBERATE at several sites in Brazil. We are excited 
about initiating this new partnership for LIBERATE and future Canadian studies! 

mailto:rewa@ualberta.ca
mailto:dawno@ualberta.ca

